COLLEGE STATION 1.5.D.
1812 Welsh, College Station, TX 77840
{(979) 764-5408 * FAX {979) 694-5636

Purchasing Office

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL MEMO

TG Glynn Walker
DATE: February 11, 2014
SUBJECT: SunGard e-Finance Public Sector Software Upgrade

College Station ISD has utilized SunGard/Pentamation’s software suite of applications for financial
accounting system since June 1995. The current software is operating on an older revision as well as
being Unix based version. The attached contract addendum provides for the software upgrade from
version 4.3 to 5.0, as well as transitioning from a Unix based version to a Microsoft Windows Server
based system.

It is the recommendation of Mark Pantel, Director of Purchasing and David Hutchison, Director of
Technology that we purchase the software upgrade from SunGard Public Sector, Inc.. Total purchase
price for software and 1 year maintenance and support is $75,114.00. Contract addendum and quote

Mark Pantel, Director of David Hutchison, Director of
Purchasing Technalogy




